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                                                                        Miss Wilbanks
                                                                         Kindergarten 
                                                                      December 5, 2014
The children are looking forward to the upcoming holidays with eager anticipation!  

Homework:

“The Gift of Time” – Helping others during the Christmas Season:

Think of one thing you could do to help your Mom and Dad this holiday season.  You might wish to do one or more of the following chores to help your parents:

* Clean your room.

* Pick up your toys in your play room.

* Help your Dad in the yard.

* Help your Mom in the kitchen.

* Help your brother or sister do something they need help with.

* Etc…  
Be Creative.  

Write down the special things you did and turn it in on Friday, December 12th.

Please turn in the following homework assignments by Wednesday, December 17th.  
Please review letters/letter sounds & sight words as you help your child complete these 2 homework assignments.  
1. Have your child write about how they will celebrate this holiday season.   
2. Have your child make a “Holiday Book” for another student. I will have the children exchange books randomly, so please do not personalize the book for a specific friend. Girls will make a book for a girl, and boys will make a book for a boy.  Please turn it in by Wednesday, December 17th.
***  Please continue to read your take-home reading books. Be sure to review letters/letter sounds during this “reading time” and also review common sight words.  Read the words in the back of the book (if it is listed) and find them in the book. Also, have your child find common sight words throughout the book. For example, have your child point to the word “I” or “play” (find common sight words) while he or she is looking at a page in the book.  Please be sure to fill out your Reading Log. Thank you!  :0)
Duncan Creek’s Traditional Holiday Luncheon
                          Grades 1, 3, 5 – December 9, 2014
                          Grades K, 2, 4 – December 11, 2014
Our lunch time will be on December 11th from 12:24 – 12:54 p.m.  We will sit at tables 7, 8, and 9.  :0)
                Each adult lunch is $3.00, children’s are $2.25.
Important message from our Room Mom:
“Our Winter  Party is scheduled for Wednesday, December 17th from 1:30-2:30.   I am looking for approximately 5 volunteers to help with this party as we are limited to only a few parents in the classroom during this event. 

If you are unable to help in the classroom, please feel free to contact me if you would like to help in other ways like sending in a craft or a special treat.

I will be posting a sign-up genius sheet over the weekend for party supplies so please keep an eye out for this.

I am looking for volunteers to assist with the following:

1. Set-up before party

2. Clean-up after party

3. Clean-up after party

4. Photograph party

5. Organize a special treat for the kids to make during the party (cookies to decorate, gingerbread houses, etc).”

Please contact our Room Mom, Vanessa Patterson, know if you would like to help with this special event.  Thank you!  
v8patterson@yahoo.com
              Have a wonderful weekend!  Miss Wilbanks and Mrs. Heffner              
